## NEWSLETTER 7-19<sup>th</sup> October 2012

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

### **Sports Events**

- <u>Cross Country</u> Several of our KS2 children took part in the Alcester & District Primary Schools
  Cross Country Championships on Monday. They all did extremely well with at least 1 place in
  the top five in each race congratulations!
- <u>Tag Rugby</u> On Sunday our tag rugby team took part in the Alcester Tag Rugby Festival where they played very well, missing a place in the next round by only 1 point.

Thank you to parents for transport and support for both events.

'What's your Story' History Topic – This week Year 1 and 2 welcomed members of the Bidford Historical Society who talked to them about life in Bidford-on-Avon. The children were very surprised to hear about the many differences between being a child now and in the past – and were especially shocked to find out that our visitors didn't have a television when they were younger! Parents are invited to come and look at the work that the children have been doing on Thursday 25<sup>th</sup> October - Mrs Greygoose's class 1.30-2pm, Mr Thackway's class 2-2.30pm and Mrs Walsh's class 2.30-3pm.

<u>Mrs Rogers</u> – After 37 years working at our school, Mrs Rogers has retired as senior midday supervisor. Over the years she has supported hundreds of children and we all we wish her a long and happy retirement. If you would like to make a donation towards her gift please send it into the office. Congratulations to Mrs Masters who has now been appointed to the role.

<u>Celebration Collective Worship</u> – Next week, Celebration collective worship will be on Thursday 25<sup>th</sup> Oct and not Friday 26<sup>th</sup> Oct.

<u>Second Hand School Uniform Sale</u> – Mrs Bevan will hold a sale of secondhand school uniform in the hall on Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> October at 3.20pm. The 'Lost Property' box will also be in the hall so that items can be claimed.

<u>Parents Evening</u> – Appointment slips have been sent home today – we look forward to seeing you on Tuesday and Thursday next week.

<u>Book of the Week</u> – Mrs Furlow's class have been reading 'The Last Wolf' by Michael Morpurgo. Young Robbie McLeod and a wolf cub venture far from their birthplace, a land of rebellious fighters and vicious redcoats. At last he finds a place where he can make his home, but he knows in his heart that the wolf must find his own natural home too .....

### Mrs L Whiting

# BSA Newsletter - Friday 19th October 2012

**Questionnaires** - Disco Ticket Winners Keiron Grubb, Oliver Hooper, William Perkins, Jack Bridger, Jackie Bayford, Rosie Zubeck and Luke Bridger

## **Disco Tickets**

Will be available on the night £2.50 per ticket. Friday 26<sup>th</sup> October 2012 Creepy Critters Disco for Key Stage 1 6pm-7.15pm Spooktacular Disco for Key Stage 2 7.30pm-8.45pm If your child is in Reception then we ask that a parent/carer stays with your child for their first disco. Every child will be given a cup drink (the ones you pierce with a straw) and a biscuit. Anyone with allergies can you let us know when you buy your tickets and we can make other arrangements. Fancy Dress is optional but no face Masks please.

 $\underline{\textbf{Bags 2 School}}$  Tuseday 23<sup>RD</sup> and Wednesday 24<sup>TH</sup> October am & PM

## **Autumn Creations**

Would your child like to earn 5 housepoints or a Special Certificate for Reception Children, just for taking part? Then please bring your Autumn Creations (that's your theme go as crazy as you like) and bring them to school on the morning of Friday 26<sup>th</sup> October. They will all be looked at through the day and winners from each year group will receive and extra prize

> Next Meeting Date – Will be on next weeks newsletter Sam Green 07899971943 or samgreen 389@gmail.com Gill Squires 07773333378 or g.squires@me.com Liz Shephard 07976309416 or lizjshephard@gmail.com Vicki Johnston 07708 267741 or victoria-johnston@sky.com Helen Herdman 07773880885 or hlherdman31@aol.com The BSA Committee x